
Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to take a moment to thank you for your 
continued support and patronage over the years. 

We are reaching out to inform you that [Restaurant Name] will be taking a brief hiatus 
starting from [Start Date] until [End Date]. This decision was not made lightly, and we 
believe this temporary break will allow us to enhance our offerings and provide you with 
an even better dining experience upon our return. 

During this period, we will be implementing exciting changes and improvements, and we 
cannot wait to share them with you. We appreciate your understanding and support 
during this time. 

Please mark your calendars, and we look forward to welcoming you back on 
[Reopening Date]. Stay connected with us through our social media channels for 
updates and sneak peeks of our new developments! 

Thank you for being a part of our community. We miss you already! 

Sincerely, 
[Your Name] 
[Your Title] 
[Restaurant Name] 
[Contact Information] 


